
May 24, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for May 24, 2024 

 

Pixley will be starting water tomorrow morning 5/25/2024. We will be starting the system and 
putting water in District basins. There will be water available to order for Sunday. Orders will 
need to be placed no later than 9:00 a.m. tomorrow. This will be crop irrigation only for Sunday. 
we could loose this water as early as Monday or Tuesday. 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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